
  

  

Camponi Housing Corporation 
Covid-19 Update 

June 2, 2020 
 

Together, we are flattening the curve! 
It has been two weeks since Camponi Housing’s offices re-opened with 
modified scheduling and staffing.  What we have learned is that our 
tenants and staff are doing a great job, and taking safety measures 
very seriously. 

With that experience, we are happy to announce that as of today, our 
office hours will return to normal. 

Our Admin Office will be open Monday to Friday, 8:10 am – 4:30 pm.  
Our maintenance office will continue to be closed to the public; 
however, our entire maintenance team will be on staff and ready to 
serve you as we always have. 

Our office staff will continue to work in a modified schedule, blending 
working from home and in the office in our teams to ensure we are 
always able to practice social distancing in the workplace. 

We ask that our tenants and clients continue to observe the guidelines 
posted at our office; allowing only two people in the reception area at 
one time, lining up outside at the designated markers, and practicing 
social distancing at all times. 

Camponi Housing Corporation is grateful to our tenants for the 
immense understanding and respect that you are showing to our staff, 
and for the incredible work of so many front-line workers in Saskatoon 
that are working to keep us all safe and healthy. 

Sincerely, 
Management & Staff of Camponi Housing Corporation 
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